Submission from Annemarie Loison (via email)

I refer to Part 5 of the review and think it is shameful to even propose to change legislation for apartment owners. 

I am only for a unanimous decision to sell whole blocks because it would mean an infringement of my property title.

I am sure that if a developer were to put forward a very good offer and not just "fair compensation" a unanimous decision can be easily reached.

Annemarie Loison
